
 

     

                                                   

   

                                                   

February 2014
TidBits
Annual dues are due 
January 1, 2014. Please pay
 at any meeting or mail to:
ECBS
PO Box 582
Gulf Breeze, FL 32562-582
This will be your last
 newsletter if you have not
 paid your dues.

 Show Dates 2014:
Saturday May 3
Saturday December 6

                                                
Meeting Dates for 2014:
March 17, April 21, May 19, 
June16, July 21, August 18, 
September 15, October20, 
November 17, December 15

                                                   
ECBS board for 2014:                
President: Meredith Hartsfield
Vice President: Eleanor Cutts
Treasurer: Carolyn Jones
Secretary: Mary Jordan
Programs: Cassandra Brahan 
&Tahnja Pyle
Hospitality: Naita Peschel
Bead Retreat: Allida Webb

 

General Meeting February 17, 2014
                        Retreat Project Night
   For those of us (we know who we are) who did not 
finish all of our retreat projects- a golden opportunity 
awaits! On Monday night we will gather to complete 
what we began on retreat. Some of our teachers will 
be on hand to help out.
  For those who did finish projects- please wear them 
to the meeting and we will have a show and tell as 
well.  Note: we will endeavor to begin our business 
meeting at 6:05 from now on in order to give our 
classes as much time as possible, so please arrive by 
six and be ready to participate.

Attached you will find our retreat survey- please fill it
out if you haven't already and mail or email it to us. 
We need your input to keep improving the retreat.

 
Please like us on Facebook :) :)

Visit emeraldcoastbeadsociety on Facebook and agree
to join. You will find retreat pictures and other society
stuff there.


